
CITY OF FARGO 
TRAFFIC TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 

September 2, 2015 
 

Members Present:  Jeremy Gorden April Walker   
Ryan Erickson Ben Dow  
Joe Anderson Nicole Crutchfield 

     
Members Absent: Mike Williams 
 
Others Present: Matt Sanders, David Todd, Jason Baker      
 

Jeremy Gorden called the meeting to order at 4:00 PM. 
 

1. Approved Minutes from August 5 Meeting 

2. Osgood Parkway Speed Concerns 

The police department put out the speed wagon for a couple of weeks. The engineering 

department set out radar counters and found an average speed of 25 m.p.h. with an 85% 

speed of 29 m.p.h. Jeremy Gorden will communicate with the resident who brought forward the 

speeding concern of the findings.  

3. New Members and Meeting Schedule 

Currently the police department handles special events. It has been decided that TTAC should 

take over this responsibility and add another member from Public Health. Currently the police 

department has a special event permit that is supposed to be submitted 45 days prior to the 

event. The district officer reviews and issues the permit. A revised permit is in the works to 

help clear up common problems and questions. The police department will still handle block 

party requests which they can receive up to 70 requests a year. A subcommittee will be 

created with the City Atttorney to outline and develop a new policy. Until a new policy is 

developed the current process will stay the same.  

4. Other 

  

With no other business the meeting was adjourned at 4:30 pm.  
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